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NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

 

No. H. 151/2021 

 

R I V E R   H U M B E R  
 

SCHEDULED REPAIR WORKS TO SPURN JETTY 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on Sunday 17th October 2021 (or as soon after 

as circumstances permit) and continuing for a period of approximately five days, scheduled 
repair works will commence at Spurn jetty.  
 
The 36-metre workboat ‘REBECCA M’ (call sign MSMC7) will be engaged in the works 
which will take place during daylight hours only.   
 
The ‘REBECCA M’ will exhibit the lights and shapes prescribed by the International 
Regulations for Preventing Collisions at Sea and will maintain a listening watch on VHF 
Channels 16 and 12.   
 
The repair works will be undertaken during daylight hours only and VTS will advise via 
broadcast on VHF CH. 12 when works are underway and completed each day. 
 

MARINERS ARE REQUESTED to pass at slow speed to avoid creating a 

wash when works are being carried out.   
 

 
 

CAPT. A. FIRMAN 
HARBOUR MASTER, HUMBER 

 

15 October 2021 
 
 
 

THE INTERNET 
 

In order to widen communication between ABP Humber Estuary Services and those with an interest in the estuary, you are invited to visit our website which carries a wide range of information, 
including current live weather and Buoy positions, charts, tidal information and copies of this and other Notice to Mariners. 

 
www.humber.com 

http://www.humber.com/

